Borski, Jennifer - DNR

From: Wayne Fassbender <wfassbender@enviroforensics.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 3:05 PM

To: Hammerton, JP; Joseph.Gaug@albint.com

Cc: Brian Kappen; Borski, Jennifer - DNR

Subject: Concrete

All:

Good news. We received the results of the concrete core samples this afternoon. All concentrations were below the
TCLP hazardous characteristic concentration of 5 mg/l so it can all be sent as non-hazardous waste.

Wayne P. Fassbender, Senior Project Manager
EnviroForensics® | N16W23390 Stone Ridge Dr, Suite G, Waukesha, W1 53188
Direct 414-982-3988 | Mobile 262-490-6472 | enviroforensics.com
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